
 

 

 

 

To: Director Energy Assessments Planning and Assessment  

Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 

Locked Bag 5022 

Paramatta NSW 2124 

 

Friday, 29th January, 2021 

 

Submission (objection) by , Resident of Nundle, NSW 

 

Re: Development Title: Hills of Gold Wind Farm 

Application Number SSD-9679 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

My name is , I’ve travelled extensively around the world. I came to live and settle in Nundle 14 yrs 

ago and found it be a beautiful and unique place for Australia and anywhere in the world in fact. I’d like to 

keep it that way. It’s a fragile environment, that’s probably already been tampered with too much as it is. It’s a 

source of water that 100s of 1000s of people rely on and I believe the construction of turbines and digging into 

the mountain will affect that. I think this beautiful environment should be maintained as it is. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

 




